
Submitter: Jonathan Greenwood 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB847 

Hello, 

 

I’d just like to say I support, as a resident of Portland, a lot of what this bill does. As 

usual, I support most measures that promote the building of dense, compact 

communities. I would like to see the end of suburban sprawl. I would also love to see 

more support for low income folks and the houseless and see barriers to building 

abundant housing go away. As a resident of Portland and Oregon I would like to 

reiterate that I’d love to see new legislation promoting dense, compact communities 

connected by robust public transit. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Greenwood 


